
18th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Next week is the last week of the first half term of the academic year. We hope you all have a good half term when it gets 
here and enjoy the break from school. A reminder that Monday 4th November is an INSET day and the school will be closed to 
pupils. The first day of the second half term is Tuesday 5th November. 
 
Year 6 Residential 
The children who went on the residential last week in Wales had a great time. Thank you to Mr Simpson, Mr Harrison and Mrs 
Cooper for leading this trip. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parents’ evenings 
We are looking forward to seeing you at the first parents’ evening of the year next week. If you have not yet booked an             
appointment there is still time to do so. During the meeting with your child’s teacher there will be an opportunity to discuss 
how your child has settled into their new class and their learning across the curriculum. Your child’s books will also be                 
available for you to look at before or after the session.  
 
Building Work 
Unfortunately the replacement of the roofs has been delayed. This project is being managed by Oxfordshire County Council 
and they have yet to give us a new start date.  
 
World Mental Health Day 
Thank you to everyone who took part in World Mental Health Day, last week. Children across the school enjoyed taking part in 
activities to promote positive mental health and wellbeing. Thank you to everyone for your donations, we are pleased to be 
donating to The Charlie Waller Trust this year and with your help have managed to raise over £190. A representative from this 
trust will be leading some parent training, around supporting young people with anxiety in November. 
  
Spare clothes 
If anyone is having a clear out and has any jogging bottoms, leggings or school trousers in sizes 4-8 years old, we would really 
appreciate them in EYFS and KS1. If your child has been sent home with any spare school clothes, please could you return 
them once they have been washed. Our stock of spare clothes is running very low. Please can you drop off any donations to 
the main school office or EYFS, we really appreciate your help with this. 
  

Online Safety - My Family's Digital Toolkit 
There are so many really good resources out there for parents/carers about how to help keeping children safe online, but it 
can quickly become really overwhelming.  
Internet Matters has a really great resource for parents called My Family's Digital Toolkit. This is a personalised resource which 
gives age-specific advice, advice to deal with specific concerns, recommendations for digital tools to support children's       
interests and more. 
The toolkit is free and you can find more details HERE. 
 
Diary Dates 
FoBS Halloween Discos—Monday 21st October 
Half Term—Monday 28th October—Friday 1st November 
INSET Day - Monday 4th November (school closed to all pupils) 
KS1 Christmas Production—Tuesday 10th December 1:30 p.m. and Wednesday 11th December 1:30 p.m. 
EYFS Christmas Production—Wednesday 11th December 9:30 a.m. and Thursday 12th December 9:30 a.m. 
FoBS Wreath Making—5th & 6th December  6.30pm-9.30pm (ticketed event) 
FoBS Christmas Bazaar (3:15 p.m.) and KS2 Carol Concert (5:00 p.m.)—Wednesday 18th December  
End of Term—Friday 20th December 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr Cornell and the staff of Brookside 
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